Dear Eleanor Hall School Families,

4‘\"";

We are kicking off a Little Caesars Pizza Kit fundraiser with a delivery date

prior to Halloween! Your co-workers, neighbours and family will enjoy purchasing a quality meal they can cook
up right at home with their own favourite toppings! Plan ahead and have plenty of Pizza Kits on hand for your
children’s sleepovers, play dates or birthday parties. Stock your freezer with the Personal Pizza Kits (9 — 6”
pizzas in this kit); they make perfect dinners and snacks on busy practice and game nights! All proceeds
benefit our students. Little Caesars Pizza Kits will be delivered in time to enjoy Halloween night!

How: Collect payment at the time you take orders.
Cheques need to be made payable to EHS Enhancement Society. Please fill out the top portion of
your order form with your name and your contact phone number.

When: Monday, September 15, 2025 Sale start date.
:00 AM on Fri r3.202 Order form and Cash or Cheque payment due.

Be sure your order form is correctly tallied!
Double check all rows and columns.
Late orders will NOT be accepted.

10:00 PM on Monday, October 13, 2025 Online orders due.

Where: Pick-up at the school the week of October 27". Exact date and time yet to be determined.

Order Your Pizza Kits Online:
Go to www.pizzakit.ca (Make sure you are on the Canadian website.) Click on products and
then shop. Support our fundraiser by providing our Fundraiser ID# 450436 and pay with credit
card. Your online pizza kits will be delivered the same day as our school order!

Order Online by Monday, October 13, 2025 until 10:00 PM

Questions: Please feel free to call Michelle from the Enhancement Society at
780-935-7746 with any questions.

Our Goal is 100 pizza Kits!
Thank you for your support and participation!



http://www.pizzakit.ca

